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Preparation & Application

Topical Wounds

1.

Prepare wound site by removing 
any non - viable tissue and 
excess fluid.

2.

Apply graft onto the wound, 
achieving full contact.

3.

Apply non-adherent dressing, 
with multi-layer compression 
bandage. Keep site moist – 
not dry, not wet.

4.

Product may be re-applied as 
needed. Re-application at 7-14  
days, if required, is typical.

1.

Open product package and 
remove peel-pouch containing 
the graft.

2.

Using aseptic technique, peel 
open outer pouch and place 
inner pouch onto sterile field.

3.

When ready to use, peel open 
pouch to expose the graft.

4.

Remove graft using dry, 
sterile gloves or forceps.

5.

Use forceps to apply the 
graft over the intended site. 
Achieve full contact.

6.

Graft may be cut with scissors 
to apply over multiple sites.

7.

It may be necessary to 
gently “brush” or “massage” 
edges to smooth wrinkles or 
folds that can occur during 
placement. 

8.

If desired, graft may be 
moistened prior to application 
with sterile saline, for tight or 
hard to reach areas. 

 Skye Biologics Holdings, LLC    I    2255 Campus Drive, El Segundo, CA 90245    I    310.796.5680    I   skyebiologics.com 

Post-TreatmentSizing

After use, affix Tissue ID 
Label from box to the included 
Tracking Card, and return to 
Skye client relations.

Select the appropriate graft 
size to completely cover the 
wound site.

Follow standard post-treatment 
care protocol. Dress topical 
wounds with non-adherent 
dressing and multi-layer 
compression bandage.

Physicians may prescribe anti- 
inflammatories or other 
medications as they see fit. 
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